
Beginning in January 2020, testing
for hereditary cancers (including
colon, pancreatic, gastric, breast,
ovarian, endometrial, pancreatic,

prostate, melanoma, and others) for
people who meet national

guidelines for testing will be
completely covered by private

insurance in Kentucky as a
preventative service, thanks to a
new law that was passed by the

General Assembly. For more details
about this, and other legislative

work, please contact our legislative
representative, Jason Baird
(jason@limestonegrp.com).

We began hosting a
monthly support group
that allows survivors of

colorectal cancer to
share their stories and

learn more ways to cope
with this disease.

In July, our “Preventing a Killer”
documentary aired on KET. This
30-minute documentary about
early age onset colon cancer

can be found at:

We’ve educated 180 first responders in
Kentucky and Southern Indiana on the effects

of carcinogen-causing gases from fires and
the need for proper protection to avoid more

cases of cancer.

Genetic Testing Legislation

HIGHLIGHTS OF 2020
The Fighters' Fund First Responder 

Education 
Program 

"Preventing a Killer"
Documentary

Survivor's Support Group

We have helped 462
people through this
grant program since

its inception.

A Year in Re(ar)view
This year has been stressful to say the least, but thanks to you, the pandemic didn’t stop our

programming. Thanks to your support, we were able to continue our Fighters’ Fund, keep our
survivors’ support group running, air a new documentary about early-age-onset colon cancer,

educate more first responders about their cancer risks, and help pass important laws.



And while many other nonprofit organizations are closing their doors, we are grateful we can
continue fighting to stop preventable colon cancer. Thank you for your support in 2020, and

here’s to an even better 2021!

https://coloncancerpreventionproject.org/
education-prevention/preventing-a-killer



We have been very busy bringing much-needed programs to the communities we serve. We have
also raised almost $150,000 across our 3 signature events and received over $40,000 in grants. But

we still need some help.I



If you’re interesting in making  a donation to help continue our work, we have a variety of ways set up
for you, depending on your preference. 




MAIL
You can mail checks to:

Colon Cancer Prevention Project
PO Box 4039

Louisville, KY 40204



ONLINE
Visit http://kickingbutt.org/donate to make a secure donation. You can either make a one-time

donation or set up monthly, quarterly, or annual donations.



PHONE
Call us at (502) 272-2397 to place a secure donation over the phone.



Thank you for everything you have done to help us continue our mission of eliminating preventable
colon cancer death and suffering. We are saving lives every day, and we couldn’t do it without your

help! 



Wishing you and your families a safe and happy holiday season. We can't wait to see you in 2021! 



Warmest Regards, 

The Colon Cancer Prevention Project

A Year in Re(ar)view


